   RESOLUTION NO.__________



RE:
CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS UNDER THE




PROVISIONS OF THE ACT OF THE PENNSYLVANIA




LEGISLATURE 1961, JUNE 13, P.L. 282 (53




SECTION 8004) AND BETHLEHEM ORDINANCE NO.




3952 AS AMENDED.



        WHEREAS, it is proposed to renovate the facades at 55 Lehigh St.


NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that a Certificate of Appropriateness is hereby granted for the work.



  


Sponsored by: (s)













           (s)









ADOPTED BY COUNCIL THIS       DAY OF 








(s)















  President of Council
ATTEST:

(s)








        City Clerk

HISTORIC ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD

CASE # 1361– It is proposed to renovate the facades at 55 Lehigh St.           OWNER:  Donovan Family Partnership
The HARB upon motion by Mr. Roeder and seconded by Mr. Wolle adopted the proposal that City Council issue a Certificate of Appropriateness for the proposed work described herein: 

1. The proposal to renovate the facades at 55 Lehigh St. was presented by the George Donovan and Roger McTague.

2. The building renovations will be undertaken as shown in the drawings submitted to HARB with the following conditions and clarifications.

3. The existing roof dormer will be sided with new fiber cement clapboards with a smooth, not wood-grained, finish.

4. The proposed pipe railing with mesh panels will have a powder coated finish.  The color of the finish will be either a terra cotta to blend with the brick or brown to match the trim color. 

5. The new paint color scheme will use the same colors as existing, but the placement of the colors will be reversed on the freight doors.

6. The architectural treatment of the condensing units, their placement, and lighting must come back to the HARB for review.

7. The proposed work was unanimously approved.  
CU:cu







By:







Date of Meeting: August 13, 2008

Title:

Historic Officer



